
From: Melissa Pinion
To: Melissa Pinion
Bcc: Faculty; Staff; Adjunct Faculty
Subject: Your booster incentive is on the way
Date: Monday, May 2, 2022 4:01:00 PM

Good afternoon,
 
The following message has been sent out to students on behalf of Alisha Rosas regarding the booster
incentive:
 
Dear Chaffey College Student,
 
Thank you for submitting proof of your COVID-19 vaccine booster and for doing your part to help keep our campus
safe and healthy. You are scheduled to receive your $500 incentive in the next two weeks.
 
To successfully receive these funds, please make sure you have selected your preferences in your BankMobile
account for how you wish to receive your funds.
 
For assistance with setting up your Bank Mobile account, please view our tutorial video in English or Spanish. If you
need further assistance or have questions about BankMobile, please email mayra.ramirezsantiago@chaffey.edu for
support.
 
Thank you for participating in our COVID-19 booster incentive program.

Sincerely,

Alisha Rosas
Associate Superintendent of Student Services and Strategic Communications
 
Thank you,
 
Melissa
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